
Matt Griffin is an Information Technology (IT) Director at Johnson 
Controls and is responsible for Strategic Supplier Management. He 
joined the FHW Board of Directors in 2023. He also serves on the 
Board of Directors for the Autism Society of Southeastern Wisconsin.  
 
Matt earned a Bachelor of Business Administration and a Master of 
Business Administration from the University of Wisconsin–Milwaukee 
and is a Certified Project Management Professional. 
 

Matt is a veteran of the United States Navy and was assigned to Fighter Squadron Two 
as an Aviation Electronics Technician. He was responsible for troubleshooting and 
maintenance of the F-14 Tomcat’s radar, communications, and weapon systems. He 
was deployed multiple times overseas on aircraft carriers during Operation Southern 
Watch in the Arabian Gulf and he also participated in Operation Restore Hope off the 
coast of Somalia. 
 
He is an advocate for military service members and their families. His first connection 
with FHW began when he attended its annual golf outing. He was impressed with the 
leadership team and the impact the organization had in the community. Matt strongly 
believes in the FHW mission to provide families a home away from home while their 
veteran or service member receives care at the VA.  


